E-MAIL TEMPLATE

[Subject Line] 
Support Public Education by Opposing D.C. Vouchers

[Body Text]
Dear [Senator or Representative Name],

As a constituent, school business leader, and member of the Association of School Business Officials International (ASBO), I strongly urge you to protect public education by opposing H.R. 1387, a bill that would allow for the reauthorization of the D.C. Opportunity Scholarship (SOAR) Program.

Private school vouchers undermine public education and research shows that they provide little to no accountability to the parents or taxpayers who fund them. Public schools provide education to 90% of our nation’s children and provide all students with access to rigorous coursework that prepares them for success in college and the workforce, regardless of their background and special needs status. Our nation’s public schools also comply with the rigorous requirements of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) and other federal regulations concerning accountability and access. Yet, private schools may select their students based on their income, test scores, gender, or religion, and can even consider whether a student has special needs in their enrollment decisions. All students deserve the opportunity to attend great schools and federal resources must help support schools and students who need it the most. Vouchers undermine these efforts, and are a misguided attempt to address the needs of low-income students and students with disabilities. 

The D.C. Opportunity Scholarship Program has not been proven to improve student achievement since its enactment. Past evaluations of the program by the U.S. Department of Education found that students participating in the private school voucher program showed no statistically significant gains in either math or reading when compared to the scores of public school students.

I urge you to support public education institutions across the nation by opposing H.R. 1387. Thank you for taking my thoughts into consideration. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or would like to visit my school and learn more about the support our students truly need. 

Sincerely,

[Name, Title, Organization]
[Contact information] 











LETTER TEMPLATE


[Date]


The Honorable [Name]
United States [House of Representatives or Senate]
[Office Address]

RE: Support Public Education by Opposing the D.C. Voucher Program and H.R. 1387

Dear [Senator or Representative Name],

As a constituent, school business leader, and member of the Association of School Business Officials International (ASBO), I strongly urge you to protect public education by opposing H.R. 1387, a bill that would allow for the reauthorization of the D.C. Opportunity Scholarship (SOAR) Program.
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Private school vouchers undermine public education and research shows that they provide little to no accountability to the parents or taxpayers who fund them. Public schools provide education to 90% of our nation’s children and provide all students with access to rigorous coursework that prepares them for success in college and the workforce, regardless of their background and special needs status. Our nation’s public schools also comply with the rigorous requirements of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) and other federal regulations concerning accountability and access. Yet, private schools may select their students based on their income, test scores, gender, or religion, and can even consider whether a student has special needs in their enrollment decisions. All students deserve the opportunity to attend great schools and federal resources must help support schools and students who need it the most. Vouchers undermine these efforts, and are a misguided attempt to address the needs of low-income students and students with disabilities. 

The D.C. Opportunity Scholarship Program has not been proven to improve student achievement since its enactment. Past evaluations of the program by the U.S. Department of Education found that students participating in the private school voucher program showed no statistically significant gains in either math or reading when compared to the scores of public school students.

I urge you to support public education institutions across the nation by opposing H.R. 1387. Thank you for taking my thoughts into consideration. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or would like to visit my school and learn more about the support our students truly need. 


Sincerely,

[Name, Title, Organization]
[Contact information] 

